
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £436.16   Envelopes: £526.60  TOTAL: £962.76

There will be a second collection next weekend for the Priests  Training Fund
======================================================

LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 28
Winners: E McManus, J Speight.

The next LUNCHEON CLUB will be on Tuesday 24th April 12.00 – 2.00pm.

Congratulations to the children making their First Holy Communion this weekend -
at Forty Martyrs’ on Saturday Millie McCaffrey
and at 9.30 Mass at St Bede’s Samuel Siodlak.

A NEW READERS AND MINISTERS ROTA IS AVAILABLE IN THE PORCH

ST BEDE’S YOUTH CLUB
The next date will be Thursday 3rd May.

Please note that the age range for the Youth Club has been changed 
and is now open to all children from Year 6 – Year 11.

Please take a few flyers with you today to hand out to friends 

Saturday 12th May, All Saints School, York, 10.00am – 4.30pm.
Celebrating God’s word in fun, surprising and informative ways.

The festival is rooted in the Catholic Christian tradition but is open to all.
The aim is to help Christians to know more about the bible and to encounter

 God’s word in new and dynamic ways.
Through talks, workshops, exhibitions and worship, Festival-goers will see 

Holy Scripture in a whole new light.
Bookings for York are now open. Registration fee £5. To book please visit 

www.scripturefestival.org

Please speak to Fr John if you are thinking of attending as a coach may be 
arranged if there is enough interest within the deanery.

http://www.scripturefestival.org/
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 14th April: Mildred Dearing (LD)
Sat 21st April: Lawrence Clarke
Saturday 28th April: Emily & Mamie Conroy

Please pray for OUR SICK: Lesley France, Carol Highton, Jeff Brinkley, Clare Smith,  
Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, 
Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene 
Toner, Beryl Deehan, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis 
Womack,  Katrina Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Maureen Borbone, Stephen Collins.
LATELY DEAD: Michael Flynn, Tommy Casey, Mildred Dearing.

Requiem Mass for Dolores will take place on Friday 20th April at 10.30am (which will 
replace the 9.30 Mass on that day)

Funeral arrangements for Fr Kieran O’Connell: Requiem Mass for Fr Kieran will be 
celebrated at Immaculate Conception, Herringthorpe at 11.00am on Friday 27th April with 
Reception into St Joseph’s, Rawmarsh on Thursday evening at 6.00pm followed by Mass.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 15th  April 9.30  Emma Sanderson
3rd Sunday of Easter
Year B Ann Flanagan

Mon 16th April 9.30 Claire Green (Birthday anniversary)

Tues 17th April 9.30 Special Intention (JM)

Weds 18th  April 9.30 Christina Musa

Thurs 19th April 9.30 Tommy Casey (LD)

Fri 20th April 10.30 REQUIEM Dolores Branagan

Sat 21st April 9.30 Gerald & Una and Edwin & Mary Welch

Sun 22nd April 9.30 Antonio Maccio (LD)
4th Sunday of Easter
Year B 6.15 Special Intention (M &G)



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)

Social and Fundraising meeting: Wednesday 18th April at 7.00pm. (Please note the change
of date) 
Deanery Liturgy meeting: Tuesday 17th April at 7.00pm
Liturgy Group meeting: Tuesday 24th April at 7.15pm.

Social & Fundraising:  Last year our Social and Fundraising group raised over £7,000 to 
support Parish life and many charitable causes – a fantastic achievement by all involved! This
year we hope to continue this success and encourage even more people to become involved 
in the life of the Parish. Do you have any new ideas, or are you able to offer a little of your 
time in helping with this valuable aspect of our Church? If so, please join us on Wednesday 
18th April at 7.00pm in the Parish Rooms. This doesn’t mean you’re committed long term! 
- just come along and see what we can achieve together.

Choir Rehearsals : Resume on Thursday 19th April at 7.00pm – and we’re looking for new 
members! You don’t have to be able to read music, but if you have an enthusiasm to learn 
something new then why not come along and give it a try, or speak to any member of the 
choir if you would like to find out more.

160  th   Anniversary of the Apparitions in Lourdes: To mark the anniversary the Carmelite 
Monastery at Kirk Edge is hosting a celebration on Wednesday 16th May at 1.00pm, when 
there will be a Holy Hour and the Rosary followed by Holy Mass. Music on the day is to be 
provided by St Mary’s Rotherham “Pop- up” Choir.

March for Life UK:  “Life Fest 2018”, 5th May, Parliament Square, London. Over the last 50
years more than 8.4 million innocent children have lost their lives to abortion. This national 
event celebrates ‘Life from Conception, no exception!’ and includes prayer, profile 
workshops, live music and powerful testimonies from inspirational speakers. To join a group 
travelling from Hallam please call Cath Spooner on 01246 203932.

Teaching Vacancy at St Bede’s School: The Governor’s are looking to appoint a Key Stage 
2 Teacher on a temporary contract to cover a maternity leave from September 2018 to May 
2019. Please see the poster on the notice board for full details or contact the school on 01709 
740101, email stbedesheadteacher@rotherham.school The closing date for applications is 
Friday 27th April (noon) and interviews will be held on Wednesday 10th May.

SHILOH
Thank you for last weekend’s donations. The next collection date will be the 13th May. 

For anyone who may be uncertain, Shiloh is a Christian charity offering practical support to
adults in Rotherham who are homeless, at risk of being homeless or living in poverty. All the
services provided are free and Shiloh could not operate without the generosity of its volunteer

supporters and donors. Since May 2017 Shiloh has also been our near neighbour on Station
Rd and the Parish Council are currently looking at ways in which St Bede’s may be able to

offer more support to the organisation. If you would like to know more please speak to
 Fr John or take a look at the website www.shilohrotherham.org.uk

http://www.shilohrotherham.org.uk/
mailto:stbedesheadteacher@rotherham.school

